
From: linda lara   
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 1:51 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Council Meeting Evening of 11/13/23 
 
Dear San Mateo City Council Members, 
 
Please take the following points into consideration when you make your decisions on the General Plan 
and Housing Elements, regarding the new density bonus laws that allow up to 100% height increases. 
 
• The citizens of San Mateo have voted numerous times in support of Measure Y. They have made their 
voices clear on Measure Y. 
 
• Please respect the decision of your constituents and not reverse election results. 
 
• I am not aware of any measures being planned for additional water, power, city services support such 
as public works, sewer, police force, traffic enforcement, fire safety personnel, hospitals, parks and 
recreation etc. if adding additional housing and population at extreme levels ends up being your 
decision. 
 
Thank you for your time, attention, and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Slocum Lara 
San Mateo Resident since 1961. 
Very concerned citizen. Mother and Grandmother of San Mateo residents, and a consistent, responsible 
voter. 
 
 
 
 
 




